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LEGAL NOTICE  
 

MANHOLE INSPECTIONS  
FOR TOWN OF SMITHFIELD SANITARY SEWER COLLECTION SYSTEM  

 
 

 REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

RFP No. 22-001 
 
Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes 143-129, the Town of Smithfield will receive proposals for Manhole 
Inspections Services until 2:00 P.M., on September 09, 2021 in the Town of Smithfield Public Utilities Department 
Conference Room, 230 Hospital Road, Smithfield, North Carolina 27577.  No proposals will be accepted after the official 
time and date. 
 
A Pre-Proposal Conference will be held on August 11, 2021 at 10:00 A.M., in Smithfield Public Utilities Conference Room, 
230 Hospital Road, Smithfield, North Carolina 27577.   
 
Copies of the solicitation may be obtained in the Town of Smithfield Public Utilities Department operations Center, 230 
Hospital Road, Smithfield, North Carolina 27577, from 8:30 A.M, until 4:30 P.M., Monday through Friday.  An electronic 
copy of this RFP can be obtained by sending your request to ted.credle@smithfield-nc.com.  Questions concerning 
administrative matters should be directed to Ted Credle, at (919) 934-2116 x-1162. 
 
The Town reserves the right to accept or reject, in whole or in part, such proposals as appears in its judgment to be in the 
best interest of the Town. 
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